
ADMIN SECRETARY’S REPORT TO THE 2023AGM

I have little to report on for the past season; I confess to being an absentee
for most of the playing season due to eyesight problems which have now
cleared up over the last few months, and I would admit that I have not
been “doing the job” as well as expected and I would fully understand the
AGM if they felt that I should step down.

Our  new  Chairman,  Match  Secretary,  Treasurer  and  Trophy  Convenor,
Jonathan, Stephen, Peter and Gary, have all done a lot of work behind the
scenes; I commend their work to you, and without their input along with
Pat Duffy in the development side of things, I doubt if we could run the
PDTTA!!

It  has  been a struggle for  me with contacts  to  TTS;  ever  since Cynthia
retired, there has been a large void in TTS with meaningful contact with our
national body practically nil! 

One of the last communications has been about a proposed change to the
recording of results; TT365 has been a source of minor, and major, niggles
over  the years  and there is  a  proposal  for  the TTS AGM to use Ratings
Central instead; I have given the committee members a copy and I suggest
that we ask the new committee to look at it before the TTS AGM in July to
decide whether we go along this line; hopefully if we did, it would make
the Match secretary’s job easier; in theory at least BUT……….

May I thank the Committee for its handling of the league, and the players
for  all  their  co-operation  during  what  has  ben  a  trying  year  in  many
instances.

Ian McLagan, 
Admin Secretary

5 June, 2023


